

Ajaya Jayaroa President Northwood Action Group Inc. PO Box 665 LANE COVE NSW 1595

Tuesday, 17 September, 2019

Dear Ajaya,

Thank you for your letter of 10 September, 2019 on behalf of the Northwood Action Group (NAG) where you provided additional feedback related to HammondCare's amended concept plan for Greenwich Hospital. The comments made in your letter have been noted.

We appreciate the time taken by yourself and other NAG members to attend our community drop in event on 28 August, 2019.

We understand that there will be future consultation with the local community as part of the process we are undertaking and look forward to your further feedback at that time.

Kind regards,

David Martin

Group General Manager, HammondCare